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Great people, great food, a great day for a celebration! 

 
 

67- year member Charlie Monte gets a huge ovation. 

 

 
 

Mike Ardito pays homage to his father Gene and our early days  

It was a beautiful afternoon for celebrating our Parlor’s 75th Anniversary. Over a hundred parlor members and their families 
showed up for the food (catered by Comforts), beer (casked in our kegerator (featuring Faction)), wine (poured prodigiously), 
festivities, and the speeches commemorating Parlor 307’s history and early members (gone but not forgotten!) The clubhouse, 
deck and pool were full. And so were our bellies. 

Thanks to Pres. Matt Marcucci, Kevin Courtz, Bill Madsen, and Burt Winn for organizing the event. 
Thanks to Burt Winn, Charlie Monte and Mike Ardito for their illuminating oratory about our history! 
Thanks to Joel Bantly, Lou Langlamet, and Fred Schwab for all their hard work, Tom Teixeira for his tireless bartending, Matt 

Da Cuhna, Kyle Lee, Frank Maresca and all the Manor Dads for manning the BBQ. What a crew! What a day! 

Burt Winn talks about our Order and its founder (his great-great grandfather) General Albert Maver Winn 


